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April 26, 2024
Dear Parents & Eighth Grade Students,

Carl Sandburg Class of 2024, your big Move Up Day is quickly approaching! We hope you look back
on your years at Sandburg and smile.

The Carl Sandburg Student Council is selling a limited number of panorama photographs of the 8th
grade Class for $5.00 each. There is a picture below and one hanging on the Student Council bulletin
board.

If you are interested in purchasing a class photo, please complete the form below. You can submit
this form and $5.00 cash or check made out to Carl Sandburg Student Council to the front office or
hand deliver to Mrs. Toth in room C-3. Photos will be distributed within a couple of days after
receiving your order form.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Toth or see a Student Council member.

Wishing you all the best,
Carl Sandburg Student Council
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- CARL SANDBURG MIDDLE SCHOOL
% Grade 8 - Class of 2024

Student Name WIN Teacher
Number of prints to purchase x$5= %
Total Enclosed $ cash/check #

Please submit to Mrs. Toth, C-3, or the front office to put in Mrs. Toth’s mailbox.

Your photo will be distributed in your WIN class within a few days after receiving this form. There are
a limited number and will be distributed on a first come first serve basis.



